
 

 

October, 2019 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Halloween Dance 

Friday, October 25 

6:30- Til you can’t dance anymore 

 

Country Western Dance 

Saturday, November 9 

7:00pm- Til you can’t dance anymore 

Steel -N – Eazy Band 

 

The VFW Action Corps is what gives 
the VFW its strength in advocating 
for our nation’s heroes.  
The VFW Action Corps Weekly is an 
e-newsletter published nearly every 
Friday to help keep patriotic 
Americans, who care about the 
military and veterans’ communities, 
well informed of important changes 
and updates to care and benefits for 
service members, veterans, and 
their families.Sign up to receive this 
@   vfw.org/actioncorpsweekly. 
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COMMITTEE REPORTS 

House Committee – Michael A. Del Monaco, Sr., Chairman.  

No House Committee meeting in October, nothing to report. 

Building Committee -Robert Avino, Chairman. 

The exterior door replacement project has been completed. The new entry system has been installed. Quartermaster, Gene 

Maillet, has started issuing new Key Cards. If you have a blue Key Card please return it to Gene and get a new one. 

Membership Committee – Jason Knowlton, Chairman. 

Reported one new member, Chris Dowd, a Global War Veteran. 

Entertainment Committee – Les Forbes, Chairman. 

There is a Halloween Dance on October 25 and a Country Western Dance with live band on November 9th. 

Relief & Sick Committee – Robert Avino, Chairman. 

Nothing to report 

Poppy Committee – Les Forbes, Chairman. 

There will be a Poppy drive over the Veterans Day weekend at the Produce Market. 

 

Memorial Committee – Les Forbes, Chairman. 

Construction on the Memorial Wall has begun. The base of the wall is done. Post is now taking orders for the remembrance 

caps. See ad on page 4. 

Special Events Committee – Len Widener, Chairman. 

The Wallingford 350 Jubilee Parade Committee met and are very excited that Post 591 will be having a float in the Parade. 

Explorers Committee – Michael A. Del Monaco, Sr., Chairman   

Next meeting is on 3November at 0900. 
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          Wishing John Cerrato good luck with his medical treatment.    

 

 

 

 

Explorers had the honor to present the colors at the “Walk & Roll” event at 

Hammonasette Stae Park on October 6.          

          

       

AUXILIARY NEWS 

EXPLORERS NEWS 
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